
22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Thursday 28th March is the end of term. At the end of the Spring term we always have our    
Easter bonnet parade. Children are invited to come to school with an Easter bonnet that they 
have made (I have included some examples below). Mrs Pipe (the headteacher of Parkgate  
Junior School) has agreed to visit us in the morning and will choose one bonnet from each year 
group to win a prize.  

 

At 12.45pm children will then come on to the playground and parade their bonnets. The children 
love this every year and we would like to invite parents to watch. This year we will be asking our 
15 hour Nursery children to stay in school until 1.15 (our finish time) and Nursery will also join the 
parade with the rest of the school.  

 

After the parade children then come back into school, collect their belongings before being      
collected at 1.15pm from their normal doors. Parkgate Pirates will not run after school on  
Thursday 28th March but will run in the morning as normal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Eggs Hunt 

Thank you to the Friends of Parkgate Infants who organised a lovely Easter Egg hunt for the   
children. The children will all be bringing an egg home today.  

 

End of term 

This will be the last newsletter this term. I hope that you have a lovely Easter holidays and we 
look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 15th April.  

 

Mr Pritchard 



Attendance 

Well done to class who had this 
weeks best attendance! 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

  Badger—  Idris 

  Fox—  Penelope 

  Rabbit—  Lina 

  Squirrel—Darcie 

  Mole—  Isla 

  Hedgehog—No consent 

   

Learning Awards 
 

  Badger— Lainey 

  Fox— Aaron 

  Rabbit— Saoirse 

  Squirrel— Asher 

  Mole—  Theo 

  Hedgehog— Anaisha 

Well done! 

Badger Class 97.2% 

Fox Class 99.2% 

Rabbit Class 91.6% 

Squirrel Class 93% 

Mole Class 95.8% 

Hedgehog Class 90.7% 

 

 

 

 

28.3.24—Easter Bonnet Parade 

 

28.3.24—Term ends 1.15pm 



This week in Parkgate Pirates…. 

 
 

This week’s theme was “Spring” and the children really enjoyed all the arts and crafts related to 
this very popular topic. 
Their particularly enjoyed visiting the nursery classroom to observe the frogspawn and tadpoles 
through the magnifying glass. Some of the children decided to draw the frog's life cycle after-
wards and did a great job! 

School Gates  

Please ensure that if you come into the 

school grounds during the school day that all 

of the gates are properly closed behind you. 

 
 
 
 
 

This week in Rabbit class …. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
This week the sports partnership came to complete a session with us about the importance of 
keeping active. During the session we learnt why it was important to stay active and we took part 
in lots of activities that we can do to help us be active. We used hoops, bean bags, hurdles and 
balls, We had great fun.  
 
 

Donations of Tissues 

We have had many coughs and colds in school 

and we are in need of  some donations of tis-

sues.  

If you can spare a box of tissues, please hand 

them to your class teacher. Thank you. 








